
Reception Newsletter
Friday 29th January

Dear Parents/Guardians

This week children have been learning some new songs ready for our Sing Up
Assembly on Wednesday 3rd February. The children have really enjoyed learning a
song called Five Little Fire Fighters. This song has helped them to recognise number
bonds to five. The children could say how many fire fighters were in the fire engine
and how many were left in the fire station.   The children have also enjoyed making
patterns with colours and shapes in their number work.

Also, as part of our People Who Help Us topic we had a visit from a parent who
works as a nurse. She told us all about her work in a clinic that helps people to hear.
She showed us hearing aids that are used today, as well as some that were used in
the past. The children were really surprised to see how the size of the hearing aids
have changed over the years and are now so small that they cannot be seen when
worn.

Also, the children will have PE on Monday, so please bring in your child’s PE kit if it
is not already in school.

Have a wonderful weekend!
The Reception Team
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